
Subject: [Fwd: DNV advertising]
Date: Mon, 12 Jan 2004 14:32:59 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: DNV advertising
Date: Mon, 12 Jan 2004 11:34:10 -0800 (PST)

From: cathyadams@canada.com
To: Nathalie_Valdez@dnv.org

CC: managecomm@dnv.org, Ernie_Crist@dnv.org, fonvca@fonvca.org, council@dnv.org

Nathalie -
I am aware that recently there was a staff report to council
on the issue of advertising by DNV in the print media.
I have an ongoing concern about this issue, and in
particular the sporadic delivery of The Outlook in my
neighbourhood.  Therefore, I and others around me often do
not see the District Dialogue.  I hear similar reports from
different areas of the District.  I recently documented a
complaint to The Outlook, and had an e-mail response from
Denis Back.

Please forward the staff report on this issue to me, if
available.

Thank you.
Cathy Adams

987-8695
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